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Date of Parish Council Meeting 
 

Tuesday 23 February 2021 

Agenda Item Number 
 

Item 11 (i) 

Author 
 

Theresa Goss 

Title of Report 
 

Community Governance Review (CGR) 

Summary 
 

To note the decision made by Cherwell District Council on 22 February 
2021, agree to publish a statement on the matter and discuss publishing 
a statement more generally on the workings of the Parish Council. 
 

Recommendation 
 

To publish a statement regarding the result of the CGR and a statement 
on the workings of the Parish Council. 
 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

To ensure the community is aware of the decision made by Cherwell 
District Council. 
 
To ensure the community are aware of the workings of the Parish 
Council. 
 

Impact on Budget None, as both statements will be published on-line. 
 

Risks 
 

If the Parish Council does not provide clarification on both matters, then 
mis-information could be allowed to circulate in the village. 
 

 Background 
 

Councillors are aware of the CGR which was submitted to Cherwell 
District Council. 
 
The CDC Working Group is recommending that there be no changes to 
Adderbury Parish Council.  CDC will confirm its decision on the matter on 
22 February 2021. 
 
Following on from the CGR, it is important that the community knows 
how the Parish Council works and it is proposed that a suitably worded 
statement will also be released on this matter too. 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

Previous Parish Council minutes available on the PC web site. 

 


